
CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
                   P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551 
                          This unofficial publication is dated 11/3/2009 
 
The majority of this newsletter written by Theresa Stanley.  Thank you Theresa. 
 

Lodi Jump Day - Halloween 2009: Five of us attended the Lodi jump day to 
celebrate Bill’s 39th anniversary in skydiving – Bill and I, Ed Barr, Bob Hall, and Skip 
Hulet.  The weather was beautiful - warm with blue skies.  Stretch flew Bill on his 
first jump in his C-180 on Halloween (Santa Nella 1970) and he flew us all in the 
Otter on Saturday.  We took a group photo of us next to Stretch’s C-180 at Lodi. 
 
Susan Zuchelli’s Email Address: zucchelli@citcom.net 
                                                     
California Parachute Club - Holiday Party: Saturday - January 16, 2010, at                                
Zahir's Cafe, Milpitas.  Invitations have been mailed. 
 
Attachments:Attached with this newsletter are 2 PDF files:   
    CPC Holiday Party Guest List.pdf: This list includes everyone that will 
receive a paper invitation in the mail and a list of those we do not know how 
to contact.  Did we miss anyone?  
    CPC Holiday Party Invitation.pdf: This can be emailed to anyone you 
would like to invite. 
 
Meeting: At Al Silvers.  Closed nominations, (ballots to be mailed in 
December).  Planned jump days.  Update on Theresa’s great plans for the 
holiday party.  I have been around Al for over 30 years & had zero clue that 
this man knows how to BBQ a fantastic steak.  His son, daughter-in-law and 
lady friend provided a fantastic party.  Ray, Concha, Bill, Charloa, Ed, 
Shirley, Lee, Peter, Mike & Alice had a great time.  Thank you Al & crew. 
 
Calendar: Lodi Jump Day: Sunday, November 15th. 
Lodi Jump Day: Sunday, December 13th. 
Holiday Party: Saturday, January 16th. 
Lodi Jump Day: Sunday, January 31st. 
Lodi Jump Day: Sunday, February 28th. 
Lodi Jump Day - Halloween 2010:  


